
Preston Tuttle
RMSA 8th Grade
815 South Main Street
Summerville, South Carolina 29483

September 13,2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

MyName is Preston and I am an eighth grade student at Rollings Middle School of the Arts in
Summerville, S.C. I am enrolled in an English I honors class which requires an investigative
portfolio. For my portfolio I am using the topic of private militias and my belief that they should
be legally allowed. Part of my assignment is to conduct research into this topic.

I request that you respond with your opinion on the topic with a letter addressed to Rollings
Middle School of the Arts which is the address below my name. Ifpossible I would very much
appreciate an interview because it is required for the portfolio. If you can accommodate an
interview please send a letter to me stating when and where it will take place.

Thank you for your support of my research and for reading my letter.

Sincerely,

p~~
Preston Tuttle
RMSA 8th Grade
815 South Main Street
Summerville, South Carolina 29483


